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We also need volunteers to man the stand at the Working
With Wood Show. More information about the roster and entry
will be available at the June 6 meeting,

No special training is required for this job - just enthusiasm
for wood and your work!

Thanks again

Karen
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For the benefit of those members who cannot attend our
bimonthly meetings; this newsletter provides a means to keep
in touch.

Each edition of the newsletter should include a summary of
the presentation of the guest speaker from the previous

. meeting. From amongst the note takers and wordsmiths present

at each meeting a volunteer is required to provide such a
summary,

So at the next meeting, please seck me out before the meeting
starts and let me know if you-are willing to provide the
summary of that night's presentation. All offers will be
welcome but only the first will be accepted.

Con Downey
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* Tony Stirton gave an outline of the VACB and a little of what is
exnccled in a submijssion, i
) .

* Guest speaker, Alan Wale, kept us all enthralled with his theatrical
presentation. of "What do you mean you're a woodworker?" This
produced much lively discussion with a common thread coming
through - woodworkers generally need to do more about promoting

and marketing their products. Many thanks to Alan.

* The lucky door prize, alovely bottle of port, was drawn by Andy and
won by Boyd - congratulations.

* Richard Vaughan was presented with a Starrett Combination Set as
atoken of appreciation for the volumes of work that he has done for the
Association whilst in the position of chair for the last three years.

“* A well attended meeting with 42 being present enjoying drinks and
nibbles. ' :
Paul Floyd [l




























